From: Christine Rogan 
Sent: 2 February 2011 1:05 p.m.
To: fannz
Subject: Fetal alcohol special update

[image: image1.jpg]Fetal Alcool Network New Zeatand




Kia ora & greetings FANNZ

It is with great delight that I share the following news update with you all! 

Food labeling review supports alcohol and pregnancy warnings

In their final report to the Ministerial Council entitled ‘Labelling Logic’, the panel conducting the Independent Review of Food Labelling Law and Policy states,   “The Panel further believes that there are compelling reasons for applying labelling changes to alcohol in the light of the growing evidence relating to the short- and long-term adverse health effects of alcohol consumption.” 

Specifically they have put forward the following recommendation related to alcohol and pregnancy,

Recommendation 25: That a suitably worded warning message about the risks of consuming alcohol while pregnant be mandated on individual containers of alcoholic beverages and at the point of sale for unpackaged alcoholic beverages, as support for ongoing broader community education.
In making this recommendation, the Panel considered and dismissed countering arguments about ineffectiveness stating, “It appears a glaring omission in the overall public health communication about FASD to have information advising against alcohol consumption when pregnant broadly and readily available across many channels (e.g., GP surgeries, baby clinics, prenatal classes, pregnancy books and other literature), but not at the point of sale. The Panel does not believe this omission can be justified and recommends the mandating of warning labels on containers and at the point of sale."  
http://www.foodlabellingreview.gov.au/internet/foodlabelling/publishing.nsf/Content/48C0548D80E715BCCA257825001E5DC0/$File/Labelling%20Logic_2011.pdf 

It is now up to Government Ministers in Australian and New Zealand Government’s to act on the recommendations.   Therefore, please consider using the Alcohol Reform Bill submission to show your support for the Food labeling Review recommendations 25.  Submissions on this Bill close on 18th Feb. Help with making your submission can be found at www.ahw.org.nz  or by contacting the FANNZ coordinator below. 
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